From: Angela Nebola

To: City Clerk
Subject: New Fire Station
Date: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 3:35:35 PM

Sent from my iPhone
May 21, 2024

To the Atkins City Council:

I respectfully request that you move forward with the original plans for the new fire station. We have been without a
fire station since August 2024 and obviously it will take time to get it built. Let’s get started ASAP to take
advantage of summer and early fall months for construction.

Angela Nebola
221 2nd Ave.
Atkins, 1A 52206
319-560-9265
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